TRAFALGAR PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING

MARCH 12, 2018

President, Kip Payton, opened the meeting at 6:59 P.M. Kip then turned the meeting over to Attorney John Young.

John stated that the purpose for the meeting the evening was for the Plan Commission to consider the new subdivision control ordinance for the Town Council to adopt. He stated that the commission could give a favorable recommendation, an unfavorable recommendation or a favorable recommendation with conditions.

Old subdivisions would be grandfathered under the old ordinance, but some circumstances could be held to comply with the new ordinance.

After no changes or further discussion, Steve Scott made a motion to accept the new subdivision control ordinance with a favorable recommendation from the Plan Commission to submit to the Town Council. Lee Rodgers seconded the motion. All approved.

John Young will type up a form to submit to the Town Council.

Sonya Krejci made a motion to adjourn at 7:06 P.M. Mark Carpenter seconded the motion. All approved.

Signature Page

President, Kip Payton
riesident, on payton
Lee Rody
Vice President Lee Rodgers
- Mary Wilherson
Mary Wilkerson Sonya Prymi
Sonya Krejci
Mad langet
Mark Carpenter
Steve Scott
David Parsley